






  SEPTEMBER 03, 2013




 PUBLIC HEARING - LOCAL LAW NO. 2 OF 2013 - A 

 LOCAL LAW TO OVERRIDE THE TAX LEVY LIMIT

 ESTABLISHED IN GENERAL MUNICIPAL LAW §3-c.    
The Town Board of the Town of Middletown, Delaware County, New York, held a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 03, 2013 at the Town Hall, located on #42339 State Route 28, Margaretville, NY.


The following Board Members were present:


Supervisor…………………Marjorie Miller

            Council Members………… Jake Rosa, Brian Sweeney and John Roucek

Councilman Michael Finberg was not in attendance.

Also present was:  Terry Johnson.

Supervisor Miller opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m.  The Town Clerk read the ATTACHED legal notice advertising the Public Hearing.


Terry Johnson stated “that Arkville Water is going to be well over that”.  Supervisor Miller replied “that we have to consider what the revenue will be”.  There were no other questions or comments from the public and Supervisor Miller closed the Hearing at 7:05 p.m.

DATED:  September 16, 2013

     _______________________________
                                                                            PATRICIA F. KELLY

                                                                            TOWN CLERK
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